CONSERVATION ADVISORY COUNCIL

To:  Conservation Advisory Council
Liaison — Kelly Martin
Supervisor Jason Keding
Town Clerk Quinlan
Town Board members
Highway Superintendent Telaak
Code Enforcement Officer Ferguson
Town Attorney Costello

From: Dawn Boncal, Secretary to the Boards

Date: May §, 2019

The Conservation Advisory Council meeting scheduled for Monday,
May 27, 2019 has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.

The next regular scheduled meeting will be Monday, June 24, 2019 at
7:00 PM.

TOWN HALL, 8500 BOSTCN STATE ROAD BOSTON, NEW YORK 14025-9648
PHONE: 716-941-6113 FAX: 716-941-6116 TDD: 1-800-662-1220

The Town of Boston is an equal opportunity provider and employer.
If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found on line at
http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA officz, or call 866-632-9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all
of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of
Adjugication, 1400 independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or fax 202-690-7442 or emaii at program.intake@usda.gov.



